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Following the PARWG/WMSTF joint meeting on June 4, the WMS Task Force prepared a written report dated June 13, 2002.  This report was discussed at the ROS meeting on June 19.  Subsequent to the ROS meeting, additional comments on the WMS report were provided by various PARWG and ROS members.  Henry Wood took this information to the July 2 TAC meeting.

At the TAC meeting the WMS presented its report supporting a 12 percent reserve margin and led an in-depth discussion.  A proposal was made that TAC approve a 13 percent reserve margin.  The proposal did get enough votes to pass.  Another proposal was made to approve a 12 percent margin.  This proposal also failed.  Finally, a compromise was reached at 12.5 percent.  

The compromise included the stipulation that the WMS and ROS jointly develop a process for performing future reserve margin studies and that another study be completed by January 1, 2004 using the new process.    

